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TEMPORARY INSURANCE PREMIUM FOR
SHIPMENTS TO AND FROM IRAN, IRAQ AND LEBANON

Dear Valued Customer,

To offset additional costs and risks arising from operating in Iran, Iraq and Lebanon, we would
like to inform you that effective 20 August 2024, we will be introducing a temporary Insurance
Premium for shipments to and from these countries.

A charge of USD 0.20, or its equivalent in local currency, per kilogram based on chargeable
weight will apply to all products. This charge will be captured under the ‘IN’ other charge code
and will be based on the execution date.

We appreciate your understanding and continued support in this matter.

Should you have any queries related to these charges, kindly reach out to your local
Qatar Airways Cargo office.

Kind regards,
Qatar Airways Cargo



